
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

March 3, 2024 
 
 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 
Prayer 
Hymn: 32, Crown Him with Many Crowns 

Choir: The Mercy Seat 

Instrumental Special: Joanna Smith 

Missions Minute 
Prayer 

Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 

Hymn: 261, Lamb of God 
Special Music: Emily Wade 
Message: Pastor Ramler 
Closing Hymn 
Prayer 
 

 
 

     
 

Today 3/3        2:00 pm    Citizens Nursing Home Ministry 

                         4:45 pm    Choir Practice 

                         5:00 pm    Trustees’ Meeting 

                         6:00 pm  Joanna Smith (PM) 

Tues 3/5         12:30 pm  Grandma’s Friends Bible Study 

Wed 3/6           7:00 pm     Prayer Meeting, Youth Group & 

                                           AWANA 

Thurs 3/7  9am & 7pm  Ladies’ Bible Study 

Sat 3/9        8:00 am  Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
 

 

 
 

Sun 3/10    Ed & Barbara O’Brien (all services) 

                         2:00 pm    Autumn Lake Nursing Home Ministry 

                         3:30 pm    Spring Arbor Nursing Home Ministry 

Tues 3/12           4-6 pm    FCA Open House 

Sat 3/16            9:00 am    AWANA Grand Prix 

Sun 3/17                            Shimon & Keiko Okado (all services) 

       Announcements 
Special Speaker: Today we will welcome Joanna Smith. She is on 

deputation to Colombia and will be with our elementary age children 

in Sunday school, giving a presentation in the morning service and 

speaking in the evening service. A love offering will be collected. 
 

Daylight Savings Time: Don’t forget to spring forward! Change 

your clocks an hour ahead the evening of March 9. 
 

Mowing Help Wanted: If you would like to be a part of a mowing 

team for this coming season, please contact Dave Corselius. Team 

members can also assist with weed whacking, blowing and raking. 

Mowing will begin in April.  
 

Grandma’s Friends: Grandma’s Friends Bible study will continue 

on Tues., March 5, 12:30 pm at Bob Evans. See Bonnie Huffman 

with questions. 
 

Adult Basketball: Beginning Monday, March 11, PBC will be 

hosting an adult basketball night in the gym beginning at 7:00 pm. It 

is open to anyone post-high school and will run through May on 

Monday nights. 
 

FCA Open Houses: FCA will host an Open House on March 12 

from 4- 6 pm for prospective families who would consider starting in 

Fall, 2024.  Invite family and friends to this informative evening.  

Tours will be hosted.  Please see David Lavoie with any questions. 
 

College & Career: We will be hosting a movie night at the Rebert 

home on Thursday, March 14 at 5:30 pm. Pizza and snacks will be 

provided. The address is 124 Potomac St. Boonsboro, MD. See 

Jonny or Andie Rebert for details. 
 

AWANA Grand Prix: The AWANA Grand Prix is to be held in the 

gym Saturday, March 16, beginning at 10:00 am. The car check-ins 

are during Wednesday’s club this week, during club on March 13 

and one last check-in on Friday, March 15, 7-8:30 pm in the gym. 

Contact Alan Ashley with any questions. 

 
 

                                    Happy Birthday 
 

Mar 3 Evan Runkles            Mar 7 Amanda Trietley 

Mar 6 Frank Bennici            Mar 8 Wayne Gaver 

 

                                                      

                                  Happy Anniversary 

 

                            Mar 10 Skip & Lois Young     

                      

       
                     

March 3 March 10 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Muniz Young 

Beginners – C. Briggs Cindy B. 

Dami A. 

J&K 

Harrell 

Toddlers - C. Black Pearl A. 

Jude A. 

Shelly G. 

Hailey B. 

Nursery* 

Sunday School Beth P. Franca A. 

Morning Worship Sara G. 

Jasmine V. 

Jill B. 

Becky B. 

Evening Service Pam W.** 

Pearl A. 

Pearl A. 

Shelly G. 

Wednesday Elaine W. 

Sara G. 

Joyce S. 

Emily W. 
* Coordinator – Sara Goad; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)        
 

 

Rapidan Baptist Camp – Throughout 2023 we saw the Lord 

provide for the camp in many ways both large and small. Our 

Dam & Lake projects were completed and the AC unit for our 

lodge was replaced. We were also able to have our windows 

replaced in a camp house and electrical repairs completed in our 

new cabin. The well for the lodge and cabin area failed after our 

last retreat in November. After reviewing our current well 

situation, we have been advised that a new well is our best 

course of action. We are in the process of preparing to have a 

new well drilled. We would like to raise at least $25,000 to help 

cover the cost of drilling a new well and making the necessary 

upgrades to the electrical and pipes in our current pump house. 

 

 

 
 

 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving        $ 7,401.00       $ 309,558.90 

Tithes & Budget Needs           $ 8,582.13 $ 300,374.55 

Faith Promise Giving            $ 687.00 $ 24,302.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs       $ 716.98 $ 25,094.30 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Sunday School       85     Sunday Morning      132 

Sunday Evening       61 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for February 25, 2024 

Stewardship Report for February 25, 2024 

Special Coming Events 


